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| will be traveling to Chignik Lagoon the weekend of 3/19 and Newhalen the weekend of 3/26 to
address ongoing internet issues. | will be rewiring the network infrastructure as well as
optimizing the Wifi networks.

The satellite dish at Newhalen was damaged a few weeks ago. DRS has been on location to
perform repairs and replace equipment.

We are purchasing additional student iPads and Laptops with ESSER funds to be deployed in
the fall. These will be used to replace damaged devices and older devices still in use, as well as
account for increased student enrollment numbers.



